Every worker should have the right to overtime pay, including farm workers. Farm workers in Oregon are at high risk for injury due to
the many recent natural disasters. They risk their health to put food on our table, and they deserve to be compensated for their
work. Oregon must end this unjust and racist treatment of farm workers.



